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Report recommendation 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee receive the report. 

Ashley Kotarba, Planner II, Heritage Planning Branch, and Chris Cope, 

Economic Development Officer, presented an overview of the report 

recommendations and answered questions from the Committee.  A copy of the 

slide presentation is filed with the Office of the City Clerk. 

Committee Members received the following submission in support of the 

application, and a copy is filed with the Office of the City Clerk: 

 David Flemming (Heritage Ottawa) letter dated October 9, 2021 

Tony Kazarian (AKG Management Inc.) and Kayla Blakely (Novatech) were also 

available to answer questions from Committee.  

Following discussion on this item, the Committee RECEIVED the report 

recommendations as presented. 

 


